
Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been another amazing week at St. Saviour’s. We have had several exciting events this week and we have even more planned
for the weeks ahead.

Yesterday, we held our annual Science Symposium. I would like to thank everyone involved: teachers, teaching assistants and of
course parents and careers who were able to join us and make it such a successful event. It was wonderful to see families exploring
the interactive activities, asking thoughtful questions, and celebrating the creativity and ingenuity of our children. 

We were impressed by the incredible range of projects submitted—each one showed imagination, research, and hard work. From 3D
models to posters and even videos, the fair was packed with innovation and curiosity. Your encouragement means the world to our
young scientists, and we appreciate your time and enthusiasm. We are already excited to see what amazing projects the children
create for next year’s fair.

Earlier in the week, years 4 and 5 took part in a dance workshop. The children were full of energy and enthusiasm as they learned
exciting new moves and explored different dance styles. The sessions were great fun and helped develop confidence, coordination,
and teamwork.

These workshops were a part of our unique Young Transformers programme which provides the children of St. Saviour’s with
transformative experiences across five branches: caring, curiosity, confidence, creativity, and community.

Today, you will have received a letter about parent consultations. We do hope you will be able to join us on either Wednesday 2nd
April or Thursday 3rd April. At these evenings, you will be able to meet with your child’s stream teacher to hear about their progress in
maths, reading and literacy as well as their overall development.

I am pleased to share that our whole-school attendance this week is an excellent 96%. Thank you to all parents and carers for your
commitment to ensuring your child is in school every day. Your support makes an enormous difference! 

Regular attendance is essential for children’s learning and social development. Every school day provides valuable opportunities to
build knowledge, confidence, and friendships, and missing even a few days can disrupt progress. By attending consistently, children
develop strong routines and a love for learning that benefits them throughout their education. Let us keep up the great effort
together!

Finally, I would like to end with a quote from Psalm 133 which reminds us of the importance of unity and working together, “How good
and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity!”

Best wishes,
Mr Pitchford

Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Santiago & Enda

Year 2 
Rares & Dylan

Year 4 
Clay & Celeste

Year 5 
Bella & Roman 

Year 3 
Elliot & Gabriel

Year 6
Fiza & Amara

Reception 
Benjamin & Elodie

YOUNG TRANSFORMERS AWARD

Mercedes M - Year 4



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done to Maxwell, Cierra & Elsie who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Waleed Y3

KS2
Maame Y6

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Reception Helen Keller
97.78%

& 
Y6 Purple - Mr Cooke

100%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Harlow Y1 Esther Y4

EYFS
Robin RHK



Well done to Isla W, Shaiwan, Otis, Cierra, Charlie, Maya,
Taliah, Lily-Rose, Sidney, Seth, Kansika, Roman, Kataleya, Isla
H, Ziyad, Eli, Azlan & Inayah who have collected 5 value cards for

consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 
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